
Brenda MacDonald 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

700 University Ave, Toronto ON, M5G 1X6 Brenda.MacDonald @opg.com 

December 31, 2020 

VIA RESS 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long: 

RE: EB-2020-0290 – 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application 

Attached please find an application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) for an order or orders 
approving payment amounts for prescribed generation facilities commencing January 1, 2022. OPG is 
submitting this application on the Regulatory Electronic Submission System (“RESS”).   

OPG was on target to submit this application to the OEB by July 31, 2020. However, as a result of the 
COVID-19 emergency and its impacts to OPG’s business and operations, OPG needed to assess these 
impacts and then amend its 2020-2026 Business Plan that underpins the application in order to reflect 
these impacts.  Despite the circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic, OPG is filing this application in 
accordance with the OEB’s performance standards for cost based applications with a revenue 
requirement greater that $500M.  

Please contact me if you have any questions with this submission. 

Best regards, 

Brenda MacDonald 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

CC: Evelyn Wong (OPG) e-mail Aimee Collier (OPG) e-mail 
Charles Keizer (Torys) e-mail Crawford Smith (Lax O’Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb) e-mail 




